

OIR: 2526/40

7 August 2025

Tēnā koe

Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA)

Thank you for your email of **1 August 2025** in relation to social housing in Kāpiti. You have requested the following information:

1. I have had a question asked around how many social (KO) houses there are in Kapiti.

This information can be accessed on the Ministry of Housing and Urban Development's website on their Housing Dashboard. The dashboard can be accessed here https://www.hud.govt.nz/stats-and-insights/the-government-housing-dashboard/kev-stats-by-tla#tabset

Please note that we are unable to provide the information requested because we do not hold it. Therefore, your request is refused under section 17(d) of the Act as the information requested is, or will soon be, publicly available. However, the website address provided will enable you to access the details you require.

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, or by post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Ngā mihi,

Sarah Wattie General Counsel

Te Kaitohutohu Ture Whānui

Te Tumuaki

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website, with your personal details removed.